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PARKING


Please make sure that you park considerately outside school. I have again been contacted by a local resident with a concern about where people are parking. Obviously, if you park legally then there can be no come-back. Thank you for your support in this matter. 





Mickleton mosaic


I am sure that you will remember us launching a competition to find designs for a mosaic to be put outside school. I know it has taken a very long time but we have finally found a company to create the mosaic and I am in the process of working with them to incorporate the children’s designs into an overall design. The  mosaic will be one metre in diameter and will be sited on the front of the school. We are delighted to be able to purchase something so special for our school with the proceeds from our very popular calendars. Thank you very much to all who purchased calendars and so made this project possible. We hope to have the mosaic delivered by Easter.





Just a reminder that praise assembly is every Friday at 2:45 p.m. in the hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not receiving a certificate that week. We look forward to seeing you.





Mickleton will soon be playing a football match at home against Bourton school. The match will take place on Tuesday 25th January at 3:30 p.m. at school. Spectators are welcome—wrap up warmly though! 





Thank you for adapting so well to the slight changes in morning routines due to Mrs Walker’s absence. May I remind you that Key Stage Two children should be allowed to enter school on their own unless you have to see the class teacher for a specific reason. This will allow your child to develop independence and will also help to alleviate the parking problems that sometimes occur. Thank you. 





Mrs Walker


I thought you would like to know that Mrs Walker is getting on well and beginning to ‘mend’. We don’t know yet when she will be able to return but we will keep you informed. I would also like to say thank you to those of you who have sent gifts and cards; Mrs Walker was delighted with them. 


In Mrs Walker’s absence we are very lucky to have secured the extra services of Mr & Mrs Barnes to take on cleaning and caretaking duties. Thank you very much to both of them.





 “Friday Fortnightly”


Friday January 21st





Your Friday Fortnightly contains—


‘Share’ lessons


Mrs Walker


Mickleton mosaic


Football match


Morning routines








‘Share’ lessons


We were delighted with the response to our ‘Share’ lessons this week. Thank you to all parents and other helpers who turned up to do battle with mountains and teeth!


Class 4 - Mr Webb’s class created incredible mountains from


 paper, packets and mod-roc (plaster of Paris bandage). The children were required to follow pictures to make the mountains an accurate shape and to create them to scale. They have now painted them and added climbing routes, base camps etc. The finished articles will be displayed in the hall in the near future. Do come in and have a look.


Class 3— This lesson was all about ‘What’s inside our teeth?’ We had great fun looking at our teeth with mirrors, matching cards to show what teeth do and look like and making collages of the inside of a tooth. The finished products are amazing and should be on display when you visit next week. 


Well done to everyone who took part in our lessons. It was lovely to see adults and children working together so industriously. The next ‘Share’ lesson will be in Class 2 on Thursday 10th February at 9:00 a.m. This lesson will be based on writing. 
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If you have a talent or skill which you would be willing to share with us, please contact school. We’d love to hear from you. Thank you.








